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Sachi De Souza

From: Sachi De Souza
Sent: August-19-15 11:56 AM
To: 'David Harpley'; Chuck Hubert
Cc: Mark Cliffe-Phillips; Alan Ehrlich; Alan B.. Taylor
Subject: RE: DAR Addendum

Categories: Project deadlines

Hi David, 
 
Thank you for the update.  We will consider a site visit; however, unfortunately it will likely not be feasible this season. 
 
Sachi De Souza 
 
 

From: David Harpley [mailto:david@canadianzinc.com]  
Sent: August-17-15 5:26 PM 
To: Chuck Hubert 
Cc: Sachi De Souza; Mark Cliffe-Phillips; Alan Ehrlich; Alan B.. Taylor 
Subject: DAR Addendum 
 
Chuck, 
 
FYI, we're hoping to submit our addendum by month end. 
 
On another matter, I imagine we will be holding meetings and possibly a hearing before next summer. It occurs to me 
that staff and Board members, and possibly consultants, will be forming opinions without a suitable familiarity of the road 
and terrain, placing you, and therefore us, at a disadvantage. Therefore, I strongly recommend that you undertake a site 
visit before the fall, which is really mid-September. I believe this should be mandatory for all new EA's. 
 
I recommend you use a helicopter based out of Fort Simpson. I realize not everyone could participate, but I think it 
would be very valuable for at least a few staff and Board members to do so. You could have 2 groups, one to fly the road 
into the Mine, and one to fly on the return. I can advise you on logistics if you wish. 
 
Regards. 
 
David Harpley 
VP, Environment and Permitting Affairs 
Canadian Zinc 
Home Office 604 594 3855, Office 604 688 2001 


